From: Colin Carson <carson@tourismpg.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:56 AM

To: devserv <devserv@princegeorge.ca>

Cc: Sarah Kirk <kirk@tourismpg.com>

Subject: Short Term Accommodation Feedback

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and
trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, Please find a brief statement from Tourism Prince George regarding our
feedback on Short Term Accommodations:

We view all accommodators in Prince George as valued partners.

Tourism Prince George understands how the province’s new rules for STRs
could be positive in keeping hotels at their capacity, and also addresses the
housing crisis, by expanding regulation and ensuring accurate data and data
sharing-- strengthening both local and provincial government enforcement
tools. This does not mean Tourism Prince George is against STRs.

Our goal at TPG is to position Prince George as a year-round Basecamp to
Adventure, while putting efforts in place that drive our local and regional
economy.

We know that can only be achieved by working together with all our partners
that play a role in enhancing the visitor experience.

Thank you,

Colin Carson (he/him/his)
Chief Executive Officer
Tourism Prince George

D 250 649 3213
M 250 562 3700

We respectfully acknowledge the unceded, ancestral lands
of the Lheidli T'enneh, on whose lands we live, work and play.

www.tourismpg.com
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